Jeff Watson

From: Betty <bhopper@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2013 10:11 AM
To: Jeff Watson

Subject: Arvin Marchel property subdivision
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

As a property owner at 570 Stevens Rd. | am uneasy about Arvin’s plans for these subdivisions. He still allows
large junk trailers full of trash into his illegal dump off of Stevens Rd. He has put a foundation under the junked
house that previously was right next to Stevens Rd. and is now in the area that he is asking for the subdivision.
Does he have a permit for the work he has already done? | am concerned that he is, by subdividing setting it
up to put in many more of these empty junk houses that serve no purpose except to lower property values of
those of us who own homes in the area. His previous actions on this property have contained illegal activities
and he has not demonstrated to us that anything is changing. | don’t understand why more has not been done
by the county to protect the lands and the people that surround his “operation”.

Concerned property owner,

Betty Hopper
bhopper@fairpoint.net




